4th class
Mrs Mc Ginley- S.E.T- Week 3 Closure and Easter Break
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent(s) and Students,
I hope you are well during these difficult times. As you are aware I do in- class support for your child once a week in collaboration with the class teacher and your child comes to me for social skills. It can be difficult to write a written plan for such a class as it is very much child led. We have been discussing feelings and character building. We have also been taking part in games such as scrabble and taking part in art lessons.  
During the weeks ahead give your child lots of opportunities to play games with rules, e.g. Snakes and Ladders, card games, bingo, etc. Play language games which focus on literacy, e.g. Scrabble, word-searches. Support your child to engage in outdoor play, e.g. garden games, cycling etc.
Please continue with your SNIP spelling programme if you are attending me for spellings-  Revision week  2. 
After Easter, we are planning to provide email addresses to all parents so I can get in contact directly with you with any concerns. 
For now, I am adding a link to the ncse.ie web-page. This has some very beneficial information for parents at this time. 
https://ncse.ie/online-resources-for-parents
Also, please see the school website for some excellent websites and resources that they may enjoy. 
Happy Easter and take care, 
Eilís Mc Ginley 

